
            October 3, 2017 

Tuesday, October 3, 2017 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Brock, Carpenter and Cupples present and accounted for; Chairman Brock presiding. 

Treasurer Doug Bishop asked the Board to approve a 28E agreement that the county is authorized to 

issue driver’s licenses, non-operator’s identification cards, and persons with disabilities devices (“county 

issuance”) on a permanent basis. 

Motion by Cupples, seconded by Carpenter to approve the Memorandum of Agreement between 

Jasper County and the Iowa Department of Transportation for the County to participate in the County 

issuance program. 

YEA: CARPENTER, CUPPLES, BROCK 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Cupples to approve the lease between Jasper County and 

Premier Copiers and Printing Services for a Xerox B405DN at a rate of $79 per month for 36 months to be 

used by Elderly Nutrition. 

YEA: CUPPLES, CARPENTER, BROCK 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Cupples to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for 09/26/2017. 

YEA: CUPPLES, CARPENTER, BROCK 

There were no Board appointments. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Cupples to adjourn the Tuesday, October 3, 2017 meeting of the 

Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA: BROCK, CUPPLES, CARPENTER     

 

_____________________________________   _____________________________________ 
    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor            Joe Brock, Chairman 


